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[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

 
20 August 2024 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
  
Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received on 26 
July 2024. You requested the following:  

1. A list of all job titles of staff members who have access to a credit card assigned to them 
or their job. If there are multiple staff members with the same job title who have access 
to a credit card, please indicate how many staff members hold that title. 

2. The number of credit cards that are shared among multiple staff members. For each 
shared credit card, please provide a list of the staff members who have access to it. 

Question 1 

Inland Revenue issues credit cards to employees based on business need rather than the role a 
person has.  

Please see the attached Appendix A, which lists the number of Inland Revenue employees who 
are cardholders, alongside their job titles. 

Question 2 

In response to question 2, credit cards that are issued are the responsibility of the individual 
cardholder and should not be shared across individuals or groups of people. We are not aware 
of any credit cards that are shared by multiple employees, and would not advise employees to 
do so. 

Publishing of OIA response 

We intend to publish our response to your request on Inland Revenue’s website 
(www.ird.govt.nz) as this information may be of interest to other members of the public. This 
letter, with your personal details removed, may be published in its entirety. Publishing responses 
increases the availability of information to the public and is consistent with the OIA's purpose of 
enabling more effective participation in the making and administration of laws and policies and 
promoting the accountability of officials. 

  








